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QUESTION 1

You support desktop computers and tablets that run Windows 8 Enterprise. All of the computers are able to connect to
your company network from the Internet by using DirectAccess. 

Your company wants to deploy a new application to the tablets. 

The deployment solution must meet the following requirements: 

The application is not accessible if a user is working offline. The application is stored on an internal solid-state drive
(SSD) on the tablets. The application is isolated from other applications. The application uses the least amount of disk
space. 

You need to deploy the new application to the tablets. 

What should you do? 

A. Deploy the application as an Application Virtualization (App-V) package. Install the App- V 4.6 client on the tablets. 

B. Deploy the application as a published application on the Remote Desktop server. Create a Remote Desktop
connection on the tablets. 

C. Install the application on a local drive on the tablets. 

D. Install the application in a Windows To Go workspace. 

E. Install Hyper-V on tablets. Install the application on a virtual machine. 

F. Publish the application to Windows Store. 

G. Install the application within a separate Windows 8 installation in a virtual hard disk (VHD) file. Configure the tablets
with dual boot. 

H. Install the application within a separate Windows 8 installation in a VHDX file. Configure tablets with dual boot. 

Correct Answer: A 

Explanation: http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/cc843848.aspx http://technet.microsoft.com/en-
us/library/jj680850.aspx 

 

QUESTION 2

Your network contains an Active Directory domain and 100 Windows 8.1 Enterprise client computers. 

All software is deployed by using Microsoft Application Virtualization (App-V) 5.0. 

Users are NOT configured as local administrators. 

Your company purchases a subscription to Microsoft Office 365 that includes Office 365 ProPlus. 

You need to create an App-V package for Office 365 ProPlus. 

Which three actions should you perform in sequence? (To answer, move the appropriate three actions from the list of
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actions to the answer area and arrange them in the correct order.) 

Select and Place: 

Correct Answer: 

http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/jj713487.aspx 

http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/jj713421.aspx 

http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/jj713491.aspx 

 

QUESTION 3

You support computers that run Windows 8. You are designing a remote access server (RAS). 

The firewall accepts incoming TCP connections only to ports 80 and 443. 

You want to connect to the RAS server from a laptop. 

You need to create a virtual private network (VPN) connection to the RAS server. 

Which VPN tunneling protocol should you use? 

A. L2TP 
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B. SSTP 

C. PPTP 

D. IPSEC 

Correct Answer: B 

Explanation: http://www.windowsecurity.com/articles-tutorials/firewalls_and_VPN/Secure- Socket-Tunneling-
Protocol.html http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/cc731352%28v=WS.10%29.aspx 

 

QUESTION 4

Your company recently purchased 10 new desktop computers for a remote unconnected location. All of the desktop
computers have the same hardware configuration. 

You install Windows 8 Pro on a reference computer and install a custom driver to support the video adapter. 

You want to create an image of the reference desktop that retains the custom driver in the image. 

You need to edit the unattended answer file. 

Which setting in the unattended answer file should you edit? 

A. Microsoft-Windows-PnPSysprep | PersistAllDeviceInstalls 

B. Microsoft-Windows-PnPSysprep | DoNotCleanUpNonPresentDevices 

C. Microsoft-Windows-PnpCustomizattonNonWinPE | DriverPaths 

D. Microsoft-Windows-Shell-Setup | OEMInformation 

Correct Answer: A 

Explanation: Microsoft-Windows-PnpSysprep 

Reference: 

http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/cc766005(v=ws.10).aspx The Microsoft-Windows-PnpSysprep component
specifies whether all Plug and Play information persists during the generalize pass. Typically, during the generalize
pass, all 

device information is removed from the computer. 

If the device information is removed during the generalize pass, the next time the computer runs Plug and Play, the
devices will be re-initialized. Typically, the next time the computer boots, the specialize pass runs, and Plug and Play
runs. 

PersistAllDeviceInstalls 

Specifies whether all Plug and Play information persists during the generalize configuration pass. 

 

QUESTION 5
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You are a systems administrator for your company. The company has employees who work remotely by using a virtual
private network (VPN) connection from their computers, which run Windows 8 Pro. These employees use an application
to access the company intranet database servers. The company recently decided to distribute the latest version of the
application through using a public cloud. 

Some users report that every time they try to download the application by using Internet Explorer, they receive a
warning message that indicates the application could harm their computer. You need to recommend a solution that
prevents this warning message from appearing, without compromising the security protection of the computers. 

What should you do? 

A. Publish the application through a public file transfer protocol (FTP) site. 

B. Digitally sign the application by using a trusted certificate, and then update the default App Package Deployment
policy on all computers. 

C. Change the default Software Restriction Policies on the client computers. 

D. Change the default Applications Control Policies on the client computers. 

Correct Answer: B 

Explanation: Note: The app package signature ensures that the package and contents haven\\'t been modified after they
were signed. If the signing certificate validates to a Trusted Root Certification Authorities Certificate, the signature also
identifies who signed the package. http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/dd361898.aspx
http://technet.microsoft.com/en-us/library/bb123793%28v=EXCHG.65%29.aspx http:// technet.microsoft.com/en-
us/library/cc754841.aspx 
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